
Dear Ulla and Poul, 
 
A big, big thank you for the fine festival. We saw exciting, great, inspiring performances and met 
a lot of people we only rarely see, and of course met new exciting people. 
It is really nice to see how big the festival has grown, and great that you show such special, strong and 
exciting performances - and how formidable the support of the local audience is. 
 
Thank you for providing the Puppet  Animation Theater in Denmark, and we who work with it, this platform 
and such venue. It really means a lot. 
And thank you for your tremendous effort, I really respect and thank you for that. 
 
We are already looking forward to next time. 
Many good wishes - also from Mariann 
Bjarne 
  
Bjarne Sandborg 
Artistic director 
Theater Reflektion 
Aarhus, Denmark 
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